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2nd October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Re: Y5 British Museum Trip, Thursday 11th October 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of Year 5’s Cornerstones topic (Pharaohs) this half term, we have booked a visit to the British 
Museum.  This will take place on Thursday 11th October. The British Museum has an exciting 
collection of Egyptian related artefacts - including real mummies and the Rosetta Stone - so this is 
sure to be a memorable trip! 
 
The children will need to arrive at school at the usual time, in full uniform, and we will be back for 
collection at 3.20pm as normal.  We will be getting to the museum via public transport: South West 
trains from Tolworth and then the underground from Waterloo to Tottenham Court Road. 
 
As the day will be spent away Knollmead, your child will not be able to have a meal at school. 
Therefore, please provide a packed lunch for your child on that day.  We will provide a packed lunch 
for all children entitled to Free School Meals, unless you confirm on the reply slip that you will be 
providing packed lunch.  Please be sure to indicate on the reply slip if you will be providing a packed 
lunch. 
 
If you need any assistance with this please contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs Jenkins 
Year 5 Teacher 
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